
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 9/23/2011 4:42:36 PM 
To: 'skh@cpuc.ca.gov' (skh@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: Greenlining Response 

Sepideh ~ 

Here is the letter that we sent to Greenlining in response to their letter. This letter is really to start a dialogue with 
them, we plan to sit down with them next week and see if we can address their concerns. 

yours, 

sid 

Original Message 
From: Harper III, William 
Sent: Friday, September 23, 2011 2:09 PM 
To: Campos, Stacy (Law); \ Redacted Dietz, Sidney; Larson, Duane; Goldstein, Larry 
Cc: Malnight, Steven; Lokey, Felecia K; Zambrano, Saul; Berman, Janice S 
Subject: Greenlining Response 

Attached is a copy of the final letter to Greenlining that is being sent to Stephanie Chen today. 

Thank you, 
Bill 
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